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Statement from Secretary of State Brad Raffensperger Regarding the Upcoming May 

19th Primary 

 

(Atlanta) - “I execute elections, I don’t create them. If the leadership of the General Assembly 

and the Governor wants to hold the election on May 19, we will support them and do our best to 

make it happen efficiently, safely and accurately. 

If the General Assembly and the Governor wants to move the election to June or July, we will 

support them in that too,” said Secretary of State Brad Raffensperger.  
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